
November 1, 2018 

 

The Afton City Council met in special session at 5:15 PM November 1, 2018.  Mayor Burger 

presided with Council members Sherry Parrott, Mary Hill and Cindy Williams (via conference 

call) present.  Jeff Burger and Dave Cunningham were absent. 

 

Parrott moved to approve the agenda and Williams seconded the motion.  Roll call votes of all 

ayes.  Motion carried.   

 

City Clerk Landers informed the Council that The Afton Bar & Grill plans to open their bar on 

November 9
th

 and once they have their food license plans to start serving breakfast, lunch and 

supper hopefully yet this month.  Hill moved to approve the liquor license pending approval of 

dram insurance.  Parrott seconded the motion.  All voted in favor and the motion carried. 

 

Parrott moved to adjourn and Hill seconded the motion.  Roll call votes of all ayes.  Council 

adjourned at 5:17 PM. 

 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

           Michelle Burger, Mayor 

 

ATTEST:___________________________ 

     Toni Landers, City Clerk 


